
 
 

LEGISLATIVE INTERN 

The Colorado State General Assembly will be convening on Wednesday, January 
13, 2021 and is scheduled to adjourn on May 12, 2021.  Members of the Colorado State 
House will have a full schedule over that 4-month period.  Interns provide important 
assistance, with members of the Colorado State House particularly looking for interns who 
can help as a:  

• Social Media Intern 

• Policy Research Intern 

• Operations Intern 

Qualifications: 

• Strong verbal and written communication skills 
• Highly, highly organized; excellent time management and attention to detail 
• Motivated self-starter who can provide high quality work without close day-to-day 

supervision 
• A high level of confidentiality and discretion 
• High degree of self-awareness, humility and openness to feedback 
• Flexible and adaptable work style; ability to stay calm in a high stress environment 
• Eagerness to develop leadership skills; commitment to progressive values and 

policies 

For more details and an application link, go here: 

https://www.cohousedems.com/job-opportunities/legislative-intern/ 

Applications are reviewed on a rolling basis as openings become available, but you are 
advised to get your application in as soon as possible. 
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